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For further information, please call Stephanie Lane, Laboratory Technical Coordinator for Referral 
Testing, at 405-307-1186.  
 

 

 

To:    Medical Staff and Laboratory Clients          
 

From:      Stephanie Lane, Technical Coordinator for Referral Testing   
  
Subject:     Hepatitis A Virus Total Antibodies replacing Hepatitis A IgG Antibody 
 
Date:          03/28/24 
 
 

Our primary referral laboratory, Mayo Clinic Laboratories, is removing Hepatitis A IgG Antibody 
(HAIGG) testing and replacing it with Hepatitis A Virus Total Antibodies (HAVTA). The specimen 
collection remains the same.  The change will take place on April 18, 2024.  
 
Norman Regional Laboratory Services will continue to provide Hepatitis A IgM Antibody (HAIGM) 
testing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Norman Regional Laboratory Services Test Catalog can be found at https://nrls.testcatalog.org 
 

https://nrls.testcatalog.org/

